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Good Day to All!

It is time once again to send out our Newsletter. I know everyone is having a busy summer; but
if you can, we have some activities this month that could really use your help. But first, let’s
take time to welcome two new couples to our Club. We have received applications from Alex
and Debbie Poteete and Jeff and Donna Jackson. I had the pleasure of meeting Debbie Poteete at
the Granville Show and I have spoken with Jeff Jackson on the phone on several occasions.

Let’s make our new members at home and welcome!

Our next Club meeting is Sunday, June 12" at the Garage at 2:00 p.m. We will have a lot to talk
about with the Granville Show just completed and the Murfreesboro Summerfest fast
approaching! Now that we have two of our regular shows (Mt. Juliet & Granville) “Under the
Belt” (that means completed for you youngsters that are too young to know), we will be
discussing ideas on how to improve our systems for future shows. We are always “tweaking”
something!

The trip to the Southern Manor Assisted Living Home has been rescheduled for June 16™. If you
are able to bring your antique vehicle to Southern Manor on Thursday, the 16", please let Valerie
Edwards know at the meeting on Sunday. You will be treated to lunch with the residents and
Valerie will need a head count for the meal. You need to be there by noon on Thursday for the
meal and rides will be given to the residents afterwards.

Our next show will be the Murfreesboro Summerfest at the Wilson Bank & Trust on Memorial
Blvd. I’'m hoping for as big a crowd and we had at Granville (there were 278 vehicles there!). If
that is the case, we will need “all hands on deck™! Please get there early and be ready to help!

As I said, Granville was a success! 278 cars! We were busy all day! That is a fun way to have a
car show! Only bad side, there is no time to go and check out the rest of the town and events.
But that really doesn’t matter. There was plenty of fun to be had right at the car show!

Well, T guess it is time to close. Don’t forget the Club Meeting on Sunday, June 12" at 2 p.m.

Betty



